
 
 

 
 

Short Breaks Service 

      For Children with Disabilities 

 Newsletter w/c 16th October 2023 

This newsletter contains events and updates from various services around 

Halton, as well as other general information which you may find useful. You can 

find out more information on the Halton Local Offer page online or contact the 

Short Breaks Service for Children with Disabilities team too. 

 

Halton SEND Parent Carer’s Forum – October 

events and activities 
 

  
 
Halton SEND Parent Carer’s Forum have lots of events planned throughout October 
including their latest parent drop in sessions on Wednesday 18th October 
9.30am-11.30am at Cavendish High School, and on Wednesday 25th October 
9.30am-11.30am at St. Mary’s School, Runcorn.  
 
They also have their Calm and Connected coffee morning for parents and carers on 
Thursday 19th October 9.30am-11.30am at The Community Shop, Priory House, 
Runcorn 
 

The Forum also has their next online Zoom parent information workshop: 

• Wednesday 25th October 7.30pm Public Health England with Leigh 
Hammad. A discussion on the unmet needs and current gaps in services 
across Halton. 

o https://us02web.zoom.us/j/86199768868?pwd=WEtLUy9EWmRiNk
Q3T0NFZVN0UE90dz09 

o Meeting ID: 861 9976 8868 Passcode: 019751 
 
If you are not a member of the Forum and want to join their zoom workshops, just 
email Jen on info@haltonsendpcf.org.uk for a membership form. 
 
Check out their full list of events and sessions in the calendar below. 
 

https://localoffer.haltonchildrenstrust.co.uk/
mailto:aiminghigh.fordisabledchildren@halton.gov.uk
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/86199768868?pwd=WEtLUy9EWmRiNkQ3T0NFZVN0UE90dz09
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/86199768868?pwd=WEtLUy9EWmRiNkQ3T0NFZVN0UE90dz09
mailto:info@haltonsendpcf.org.uk
https://www.facebook.com/HaltonSENDcarersforum
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SEND R US Dungeons and Dragons Club 

 

SEND R US are hosting a Dungeons and Dragons Club for young people aged 13+ 
on Tuesday 24th October 6.30pm-8pm at Upton Community Centre Widnes. 
 
Places are limited so please message the team through their Facebook page here 
or you can email sendrus@mail.com.  

https://www.facebook.com/profile.php?id=100083154079789
mailto:sendrus@mail.com
https://www.facebook.com/profile.php?id=100083154079789


 
 

 
 

Pixel Art and Badge Making with Mako Create 

 

Join Mako Create for their free Pixel Art and badge-making session for young people 

aged 8-17 on Saturday 11th November 10am-12noon at The Studio Widnes.  

Young people will learn how to create artwork using pixels; small, coloured squares 

that combine to create a larger image and then transfer their designs onto wearable 

pin badges, which they will be free to take away at the end of the session. 

Click here to find out more and book your places! 

https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/halton-short-breaks-2023-pixel-art-and-badge-making-workshop-tickets-580496650107?fbclid=IwAR2woCGjt7jX3fL4STIeynbQuzBPEkC6NtdmSEQz2duk9sdTE3PcN0IjorM
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/halton-short-breaks-2023-pixel-art-and-badge-making-workshop-tickets-580496650107?fbclid=IwAR2woCGjt7jX3fL4STIeynbQuzBPEkC6NtdmSEQz2duk9sdTE3PcN0IjorM


 
 

 
 

Halloween Disco at Warrington Play and 

Sensory Centre 

 
Warrington Play and Sensory Centre are hlding a Halloween Disco on Tuesday 31st 
October. Places are limited so contact the Centre on 01925 817347 or email 
sensorycentre@warrington.gov.uk to book your places. Find out more on their 
website here or check out their Facebook page here. 

mailto:sensorycentre@warrington.gov.uk
https://www.warrington.gov.uk/sensory?fbclid=IwAR1FOJf6SsGrxPFK7WdaFShw8GXS8nqyo2AW9Zs9c49qseQ4Wd6oY8iFikE
https://www.warrington.gov.uk/sensory?fbclid=IwAR1FOJf6SsGrxPFK7WdaFShw8GXS8nqyo2AW9Zs9c49qseQ4Wd6oY8iFikE
https://www.facebook.com/TheRealWPSC
https://www.facebook.com/TheRealWPSC


 
 

 
 

Half-term Kids Eat Free offers 

 
There are lots of Kids Eat Free or for £1 offers over October half-term – find out 
more on the Money Saving Central website here or check out their Facebook 
page here. 

https://moneysavingcentral.co.uk/kids-eat-free
https://www.facebook.com/moneysavingcentral
https://www.facebook.com/moneysavingcentral
https://moneysavingcentral.co.uk/kids-eat-free


 
 

 
 

NHS England launch Autism Central online 

support 
 

 
 

Autism Central is a new, free education programme which aims to build knowledge 
and understanding of autism, and empower families to advocate for autistic people to 
ensure they get the right care and support. 
 
The website has information on topics such as diagnosis, employment and mental 
health, and signposts users to resources from partners (such as the National Autistic 
Society) and other trusted sources.  
 
Click here to access the website and find out more.  

 

Join in Halton’s ‘Big Conversation’ 

 
The Big Conversation is about all of us being a part of shaping what the future of 
Halton looks like. 
 
It’s about starting to talk about how, together, we can make Halton an even better 
place for people to live, work, visit and grow. It includes discussing what Halton 
Borough Council could do with the money that it has available, what we can do 
together as a community and what each of us may be able to do in our day to day 
lives, to make a difference. 
 
Council Leader Cllr Mike Wharton says: “Let your voice be heard by taking part in 
our survey. Input from local people is crucial to help shape future policies and 
decisions. Your involvement will help us improve, and build brighter futures for our 
community.” 
 

A new website has been launched by 

NHS England in a bid to ensure autistic 

people, their families and carers can 

easily access support when they need it. 

https://www.autismcentral.org.uk/
https://www.autismcentral.org.uk/
https://www.autismcentral.org.uk/
https://online1.snapsurveys.com/TheBigConversation?q1=CMedia


 
 

 
 

  
 

If you would like some help in completing the survey, please pop into any Halton 
Direct Link office, or one of Halton’s libraries, where staff will be happy to provide 
assistance. 
 
And Halton Borough Council also want to know what children and young people 
think of the place where they live too. Please help them to complete a shorter 
version of the survey available by clicking this link here. 
 

 

Don’t forget to share your lived experience of 

SEND in Halton 

 
Halton SEND and Inclusion Service are running 3 surveys during September and 
October relating to SEND Support Services across the Local Authority. The surveys 
will help the team to better understand the lived experience of SEND in Halton, 
allowing them to shape and improve future services.  
 
They want to hear as many voices as possible, and the closing date is Friday 20th 
October 2023. 
 
Who are the surveys for? 

• Parents and Carers of any child with SEND in Halton; 
• Children and young people with SEND in Halton; 
• Colleagues in Schools and Educational Settings in Halton. 

 
What are the benefits for completing the surveys? 
In December 2023, the service will be submitting an application for a grant to 
improve the SEND system in Halton. By participating in this survey you will help to 
provide the SEND and Inclusion Service with a clear picture of your thoughts about 
the effectiveness of the SEND support children and young people receive in Halton. 
 
Your information will tell them what is currently working and what areas may need 
improvement. The more feedback they receive – good or bad – the greater our 
prospects of improving services in the future.  
 

Get involved today – complete the survey 
before Thursday 30th November to be in with 
a chance of winning a £100 gift voucher for 
The Brindley. 
 
You can click here to find out more about The 
Big Conversation here, and you can complete 
the survey by clicking this link here or scan the 
QR code. 
 
 

https://online1.snapsurveys.com/interview/32188aa3-53b4-4ca3-83b9-c0506c7d4be0
https://online1.snapsurveys.com/interview/32188aa3-53b4-4ca3-83b9-c0506c7d4be0
https://online1.snapsurveys.com/TheBigConversation?q1=CMedia
https://localoffer.haltonchildrenstrust.co.uk/


 
 

 
 

This is your opportunity to help shape future SEND provision in Halton and the 
SEND and Inclusion Service would be very grateful for your assistance in completing 
the surveys. Thank you for your support! 
 
Survey links: 

• Parent and Carers survey 

• Children and Young People survey 

• Schools and Educational settings survey 

 

Accessing Short Breaks information on the 

Halton Local Offer  

 

     
 
And your feedback and suggestions help us to keep improving the Halton Local Offer 
for families across our borough – click here to share your feedback! 
 

MAX cards 

 

 

You can visit the MAX Card website for further details or check out the Local Offer. 

Cards cost £2.50 and can be collected from Warrington Road Children’s Centre in 

Widnes, or Glendale Family Centre in Runcorn (available Monday to Friday 9am to 

4.30pm – please note, it is cash payments only).  

You can email AimingHigh.forDisabledChildren@halton.gov.uk or call 0151 511 

6560 for more details. 

 
 

Autism Central Hubs offer guidance to 

families, carers and personal assistants of 

autistic people. All of their sessions are run by 

Peer Educators who are parents or carers of 

autistic people, who are happy to share their 

knowledge and experience with you.  

With October half-term on the horizon don’t forget that 

Max Cards are available for our families in Halton all 

year round.  

The card is designed to help families save money on 

great days out at castles, zoos, bowling alleys and 

more.  

Don’t forget you can access our Short Breaks page on 
the Local Offer by scanning this QR code here or click 
this link. 
 
Here you’ll find lots of useful information and 
resources, while the Leisure page here has details of 
activities and events across Widnes and Runcorn 
 

https://forms.office.com/e/2qwQsgKN86
https://forms.office.com/e/MG216YCzkM
https://forms.office.com/e/4Q8xDtzFgD
https://halton.me/local-offer-contact-us/
https://mymaxcard.co.uk/
https://localoffer.haltonchildrenstrust.co.uk/halton-children-family-services/halton-short-breaks/
mailto:AimingHigh.forDisabledChildren@halton.gov.uk
https://localoffer.haltonchildrenstrust.co.uk/
https://localoffer.haltonchildrenstrust.co.uk/halton-children-family-services/halton-short-breaks/
https://mymaxcard.co.uk/
https://localoffer.haltonchildrenstrust.co.uk/halton-children-family-services/halton-short-breaks/
https://localoffer.haltonchildrenstrust.co.uk/halton-children-family-services/halton-short-breaks/
https://localoffer.haltonchildrenstrust.co.uk/leisure/


 
 

 
 

This newsletter provides general information and resources for parents and carers of 
young people with SEND, and for professionals who support them. Please note, 
while we take every care to ensure the information we share is accurate the 
information provided is not a direct recommendation from the Short Breaks Service 
and we recommend that you complete your own research about the information and 
events we signpost. 
 

We recognise that not all the information in this newsletter will be relevant to 
everyone included on the mailing list. If there is some specific information you would 
like to see more of, or information from a certain service that you’d like to share 
please let me know and I will try to include next time. If you do not wish to continue 
receiving this newsletter, please let me know. 
 

     Julie.Pennington@halton.gov.uk  

Short Breaks Service for Children with Disabilities Halton Borough Council 

Tel: 0151 511 6560 

Email: AimingHigh.forDisabledChildren@halton.gov.uk 

mailto:Julie.Pennington@halton.gov.uk
mailto:AimingHigh.forDisabledChildren@halton.gov.uk

